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The DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management is 

overseeing the construction of the Barbashela Creek Sewer 

Replacement Project, which is expected to be completed by the 

winter of 2024 in your community.  

This letter serves as official notice that rock blasting 
activities will occur will occur between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m.  
 
Dates:  _______________________________________ 
 
Please note that the blasting contractor, Palmetto Rock 
Services, will continue to monitor blast vibrations at various 
properties near the construction site. Residents closest to the 
work site should expect momentary and minimal vibrations that 
last only a few seconds.  
 
All inquiries about this project should be directed to 
projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov or 1-800-986-1108.  
We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make 
improvements to DeKalb County’s water distribution system. 
 

Nextdoor.com/agency/dekalb-county 


